MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF HUNTER TO DISCUSS THE LAYOUT OF THE TOWN HALL AS PER ARCHITECTURAL MAPS HELD ON TUESDAY, JUNE 17, 2025, AT 6PM AT THE TOWN HALL LOCATED ON RTE. 23A IN TANNERSVILLE, NEW YORK.

Present: Sean Mahoney Supervisor
David Kukle Councilman
Raymond Legg Councilman
Ernest Reale Councilman
Dolph Semenza Councilman

Corina Pascucci Town Clerk

Others Present: Sgt. Robert Haines Hunter Police Department

Robert Blain Superintendent of Highways

Zoe Moore Office Assistant

Greta Hansen Architect (Wolfgang & Hite)

Supervisor Mahoney calls the meeting to order at 6:10 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Town Board reviews test plans to compile a budget with the goal being nine million dollars for both the Town Hall and the Highway building.

Discussion held on renovations of existing Town Hall and cold storage building as well as temporary office space locations during renovations. The current plan would be to build the new Town Hall building and move the staff in, then move EMS into the original Town Hall with police while the cold storage building is being renovated then move EMS and Police there and finally build the highway garage.

Supervisor Mahoney would like to have plans to show the public by August or September of this year.

Greta will send the two updated versions shortly.

Councilman Legg makes a MOTION to adjourn at 9:21 PM. Seconded by Councilman Kukle.

Ayes -5- Noes -0-

Corina Pascucci, Town Clerk, RMC Town of Hunter